January 22, 1974

Maurice B, Vigsscher

Regents Prof - Physiology
Stone Research Lab.,

421 29th Ave. S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Maurice:

It is a pleasure to send you the enclosed materials
relating to the resolution of the chargee brought
against Jerry Stamler by HUAC.

When I first discussed this case with you, it was
your expressed hope that principle related to
civil rights sould be made a key 1issue.

I believe you will be pleased by the result which
has certainly strengthened the individual's right
to freedom of speech and asgsociations.

Sincerely yours,

Henry L. Taylor
Professor
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